
From:
To: Office BC
Cc:
Subject: RE: ECB - Meeting in Davos
Date: 18 January 2018 18:46:36

Thank you,  for your precious help.
will be sending Mr. Coeuré and you an invite from my calendar shortly.

Many thanks again, best wishes

 

Palantir Technologies 

Mobile 
 

From: Office BC  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 5:43 PM
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: ECB - Meeting in Davos
 
Dear 
 
Thank you very much for the confirmation. Mr Cœuré will come to the Palantir Pavilion then.
 
He looks forward to meeting with you.
 
Mr Cœuré’s cell phone is: 
 
Best regards,

 

From:  
Sent: 18 January 2018 18:39
To: Office BC
Cc:
Subject: RE: ECB - Meeting in Davos
 
Dear ,
 

Thanks so much for getting back to me and – I hereby confirm 3:30pm on Friday Jan 26th.
 
Palantir has a Pavilion right next to the exit of the conference centre – Mr. Coeuré has already
been there – at Promenade 86, 7270 Davos Platz[google.co.uk] – would this work as a location
for the meeting? We have private meeting rooms.
 
While in Davos, I will be reachable  that Mr. Coeuré already has but
prefer sharing with you just in case.
 
Many thanks again for your help, best regards
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Palantir Technologies 

Mobile 
 

From: Office BC  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 5:30 PM
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: ECB - Meeting in Davos
 
Dear ,
 
I apologise for the delay in coming back to you.
 
Could we schedule the meeting at 3:30 p.m. on Friday, 26 January? If the slot is not convenient for
you please let me know and we will find another time on that afternoon.
 
I can book a bilateral meeting room at the Congress Centre.
 
Best regards,

 

Tel:  
 

From:  
Sent: 18 January 2018 15:05
To: Office BC
Cc: 
Subject: Re: ECB - Meeting in Davos
 
Dear 
Just checking in to see if you can confirm a specific time for the meeting with Mr. Coeure on
Friday.
Many thanks in advance, best wishes

 

On 16 Jan 2018, at 18:37, Office BC  wrote:

Dear ,
 
I am reaching out on behalf of Benoît Cœuré regarding a meeting in the margins of the
World Economic Forum in Davos.
 
Mr Cœuré would like to accept your kind offer for a meeting. He is available in the
afternoon of Friday, 26 January 2018.
 
Could you please indicate whether it is possible to schedule a meeting on that day.
 



I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

EUROPEAN CENTRAL BANK
Sonnemannstr. 20
60314 Frankfurt am Main
Germany
Tel:  
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